
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Another amazing week at Danbury with our 

performances of Baubles by EYFS and KS1 and 

It’s Chriiiiistmas by KS2. The shows were 

fantastic with every child giving their best.  

As well as the productions the children have 

been busy in their classes as well: Class G have 

been completing their weaving this week and 

Class C have started sewing a pencil case.  

Next week, brings a Reindeer Dash in aid of 

Farleigh’s Hospice. All children may wear their 

PE kit on Tuesday, or will change on the day if 

their PE kit is in school.  

Thursday is the last day of term and we will be 

having our Christmas parties in the afternoon. 

Children may wear party clothes for the day, 

however please remember they will be going 

out to play so sensible shoes and warm clothes 

please. 

 

Have a great weekend,  

Sam Jones 

 

 

  

 

Christmas Fayre 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the 

Christmas Fayre on Saturday, even Storm 

D couldn’t dampen the festive spirit 

around the school.  Over £3000 was 

raised by the DPSA which will be used to 

support the school, many thanks to 

everyone who was involved. We have a 

few prizes from the 100 Square game 

left.  If you have been notified you are 

winner please collect your prize from the 

school office.  

 

 

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Friday 13th December 2024 
  

 

School Crossing Patrol: Come and support our 

local community by joining Essex County Council's 

School Crossing Patrol Team as a School Crossing 

Patrol Officer. Please share this link with anyone 

who may be interested in this role to help families 

safely cross Well Lane/Main Road. 

https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/D

etails.aspx?VacancyId=85338 

 

 

We are excited to announce that we will 

be hosting a STEAM Club after school on 

a Thursday from January, for children in 

Years 4, 5 and 6.  More details will follow 

next week. 

 

 

 

https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=85338
https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=85338


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Point Winners: 

Snowy Owls are our 

penultimate winners of 

2024, well done!  

 

  

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
16/12 - Class C and D visit to Danbury Mission 

17/12 – Reindeer Run for Farleigh Hospice 

18/12 - Wellie walk – 9.15am 

19/12 – Class Christmas Parties, children may wear 

their party clothes all day, suitable clothes and 

footwear for outdoor play please. 

19/12 – Last day of term 

6th Jan 2025 – First day of Spring term 

7th Jan 2025 – Prospective Parent School Tour 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Polite Reminder: 

Please respect the disabled allocated 

parking in the car park, it is needed 

by a family who attend Woodlands. 


